
Hello, friends!  

Some of you have already reserved your space with a $40 deposit for the Lion's Camp 

Lamoille “2025, Ruby Roubaix Camping Experience.”  If you are one of these, ignore this 

notice.   

The Special 2025 Pre-Sale Camping Offer* will end at midnight on July 7, 2024. 

• $110 for the whole weekend - held with a “nonrefundable” deposit - 

before midnight March 5, 2025. The deposit will be refunded to you if we 

don't secure the minimum number of camping commitments to cover our 

costs of renting the venue, or if we must cancel the cycling event.  (we 

don't anticipate this issue) 

• There are no extra fees. The cost is all-inclusive, whether you dry camp, 

reserve a cabin, or reserve a spot for your camper with power and water 

hookups.  (large campers and equipment trailers will fit) 

• Fill out this form and secure your reservation with the link at the bottom of 

the form.  

• Arrive as early as 1:00 P.M. on Friday, June 27, 2025, and depart no later 

than noon on Sunday, June 29, 2025 

• Here is a link to an updated flyer (3 more bully barns and another small 

unfurnished cabin have been added to the camp!) Ruby Roubaix 2025 

Camping.pdf - Google Drive (bit.ly) 

• Our club will NOT offer or manage any other camping arrangements over 

the 2025 weekend. We aren't trying to be inhospitable, but the 50th annual 

Lamoille Fair (see 2024)  49th Annual Fair | Facebook )  is also scheduled 

for Sunday, June 28, 2025. Camping and parking – in and everywhere 

around - Lamoille will be scarce.  

• This is a Ruby Roubaix exclusive camping experience that is not open to the 

general public.  A maximum of 150 individual overnight guests are allowed 

in reservation. If you reserve a spot for 1 person or for 10 persons, it 

counts toward the 150 overnight capacity. 

• For those who want a ride back up the canyon after their event …. We will 

provide shuttling. 

Here is the link to the form.  Call or email if you have additional 

questions. https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeOrG3boXFT2Y-

LZTh96tmSHWPBP0p-LeyrEy-uQUSIww3K7Q/viewform?usp=sf_link   

We appreciate your support and your loyalty to our annual event! 

Warmest regards, 

Kerry Aguirre 

775-397-1922  
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